
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Families,  
 
What a fantastic first week we have all had back at school! We are delighted to say that the children 
have come back to school refreshed and ready to learn and have adapted quickly to some new ways 
of working. They have adjusted well to new timetables, extra handwashing and have produced some 
exceptional work as well this week. Well done all of you. We are all immensely proud of you all and 
we have enjoyed having a busy, happy school once again.    
 
We have all been working very hard this week to adapt to the ‘new normal’ way of life and I would 
like to say a big thanks to all our parents/carers for your patience, understanding and support during 
school reopening and for respecting the new rules and systems we have put into place to keep the 
children, staff and families safe.  We have updated our school risk assessment, details of which can be 
found on the school website under “Coronavirus” in the “Parents” section.  
 
Mrs S Ratchford and Staff at Linchfield School.  

 

Please follow our new social  
media pages 

 
We will be using our social media 
pages to update you on anything 
exciting your children have been 
doing in school over the week. 

Please take a look to see what we 
have been up to at school.  

 

 
@linchfield_cit 

 

https://www.facebook.
com/Linchfield-
Community-Primary- 
School- 
103768004798801 

 
 Headteacher awards 

 
We will still be celebrating the 

childrens’ achievements each week 
with our Headteacher awards. We 
will be holding these via class zoom 

meetings. 
Unfortunately, we are not able to 
hold whole school assemblies or 
invite parents into school at this 

time so please look out on Twitter 
and Facebook for who has received 
a Headteacher award each week. 

 

 

Its Christmas time! 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


